
59 

 

MINUTES OF A WORK SESSION OF THE CLARKSVILLE 

TOWN COUNCIL HELD ON SEPTEMBER 4, 2018 

 
 A Work Session of the Clarksville Town Council was called to order on September 4, 2018 

at 7:58 P.M. in the Executive Conference Room of the Clarksville Municipal Center 

Administration Building by Council President Paul Fetter who chaired the meeting. 

 
Council members present: Paul Fetter, David Worrall, Tim Hauber, Jennifer Voignier, John 

Gilkey, Aaron Stonecipher and Jaime Hunt.   

 

Presentation on Blackiston Mill Road Bridge by Jacobi, Toombs & Lanz, Inc. 

Jorge Lanz of JTL, came before the Council and presented the Project Fact Sheet and 

presentation on the route options for the new bridge over Silver Creek on Blackiston Mill Road, 

linking Clarksville and New Albany.  Mr. Lanz presented four route options in detail, including 

video with potential driving views.  Discussion was held.  No action was taken on this matter as 

it was intended to be an informational presentation and discussion and to provide a baseline for 

future discussion. 

 

Presentation on new Public Works Facility by TEG Consulting 

TEG Consulting presented design concepts for the new Public Works Facility to be constructed 

next to the Wastewater Facility on Hwy 62, including building locations and use.  There was also 

discussion on constructing an access road from Hwy 62 to assist the local businesses and 

alleviate traffic in the nearby neighborhood.  Potential cost was discussed briefly, with 

discussion on options for the property.  No further action was taken at this time. 

 

Presentation on new Police Tow Lot 

Police Chief Palmer came before the Council to express the need for a Tow Lot for the Police 

Department.  Chief Palmer elaborated on the potential use of the property selected for purchase, 

as well as staffing needs and potential income opportunities for the property.  Chief Palmer 

requested permission to proceed with obtaining cost quotes and financing options.  The general 

consensus of the Council Members was to proceed with obtaining more information on prices 

and financing.  No further action was taken at this time 

 

Adjournment…   There being no further business to come before the Council at this time, on a 

motion made by Council Member Voignier, seconded by Council Member Hauber, and carried 

by 7-0 vote. The September 4, 2018 work session of the Clarksville Town Council adjourned at 

9:20 p.m.  

 
Minutes prepared by the Clerk-Treasurer of 

The Town of Clarksville, Indiana 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Robert P Leuthart, Clerk-Treasurer 

Of the Town of Clarksville, IN 

 
Minutes approved by the Clarksville Town Council 

on the 18th day of September, 2018 

 

___________________________________ 

 Paul Fetter, President, 

 Clarksville Town Council 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


